
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents,  

 

 We would like to invite you in to school on Friday 14th June 2019 to work alongside your 

children creating a bird feeder. As part of our learning this half term, we are exploring 

different animal habitats. We are revitalising the area around the prefabs and in an 

attempt to attract more wildlife to the area.  

 

 During the afternoon (14:00-15:00), you will have the opportunity to help your child 

construct their bird feeder models using junk materials and evaluate the success of their 

design.  

  

 A list of potential materials are: 

 Plastic bottles and caps  

 Disposable plactic containers  

 Lolly pop sticks 

 String  

 Shoe laces  

 Decorations for the bird feeder 
 

Please note that the materials used have to be durable for outdoor purposes.  

 

We look forward to seeing you,  

 

The Year 5 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would be interested in the Design Technology afternoon  

 

 

Name of child ___________________________________ 
 

 


